Milford Animal Commission Meeting September 9, 2021

Attendees:

Scott Ellingston Sara Nierenberg Karen Dorney Cathy Kamen Susan Stanek

Meeting started at 12:15 p.m.

Minutes of the August 10, 2021, meeting was approved by Susan Stanek and seconded by Karen Dorney.

Two dogs are getting neutered today that were both picked up in Orange. There are several cats and kittens in various stages of shots, spaying, neutering and adoption.

Two new storm doors in the dog kennel area are in the process of being installed.

Freedom of Information Act documentation will now be handled by the Police Department.

Karen Dorney, Sara Nierenberg and Cathy Kamen informed the rest of the Commission on how the meeting with the finance director went regarding how our donations and funds are managed.

52 Kent Street, there are 7 cats that have been abandoned. They have all been trapped, spayed, and neutered. They had to be returned to 52 Kent as they were deemed not adoptable. Commissioner Dorney has been working on finding homes for them as barn cats.

Discussed purchasing more large cat cages. Scott will research prices.

Donations were \$560.00

Meeting was adjourned at 2:05 p.m.

Respectfully submitted, Cathy Kamen